
 

LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 
Statutory Notice 

 
Specialist Assessment Base and Autistic Spectrum Disorder (ASD) Specialist 

Resource Provision (SRP) at Ruislip Gardens Primary School  
Stafford Road, Ruislip, Middlesex, HA4 6PD 

URN: 102416 
 
 

Part 1: Prescribed Alteration to Ruislip Gardens Primary School 
(Maintained Community)  
Notice is given in accordance with The School Organisation  
(Prescribed Alterations to Maintained Schools) (England)  
Regulations 2013 that the London Borough of Hillingdon is  
proposing to establish a Specialist Assessment Base  
and Autistic Spectrum Disorder (ASD) Specialist Resource 
Provision (SRP) at Ruislip Gardens Primary School to open in  
September 2023.  
The prescribed alterations will provide: 

 

• 16 places for pupils in the Specialist Assessment Base 
• 12 places for pupils with ASD in the SRP  
 

This Notice is an extract from the complete proposal, copies  
of which may be obtained from School Place Planning Team,  
Hillingdon Council, Civic Centre, 4E/07, High Street   
Uxbridge, UB8 1UW   
 
Email: education@hillingdon.gov.uk. 
Within four weeks from the date of publication of this proposal, 
any person may object to or make comments on the proposal via 
School Place Planning Team, Hillingdon Council, Civic Centre,  
4E/01, High Street, Uxbridge, UB8 1UW  
Email: education@hillingdon.gov.uk. 
 
Responses must be received by 15th July 2022 at 5pm. 
Signed: VIKRAM HANSRANI 
Date: 15th June 2022 
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